THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Regents Communication

ACTION REQUEST

Subject:

Report of Faculty Retirement

Action Requested:

Adoption of Retirement Memoir

Andrew Flint, M.D., professor of pathology, Medical School, retired from active faculty status on August 31, 2011.

Dr. Flint received his M.D. degree from the Medical College of Georgia in 1972. He completed his internship and residency training at the University of Alabama (1972-76), and a surgical pathology fellowship at Stanford University (1976-77). From 1977-81, he was on the faculty of the University of Alabama. He joined the University of Michigan faculty as an assistant professor in 1981, and was promoted to associate professor in 1987 and professor in 1996.

Dr. Flint has made significant contributions to the teaching programs of the Department of Pathology and the Medical School. He served as member and chair of the Residency Candidate Selection Committee from 1986-91, participated in the design and implementation of a surgical pathology fellowship, and served on the Medical School's Admissions Committee from 1995-2003. Dr. Flint was a resolution officer for the Office of Student Conflict Resolution from 2000-02, and was a member of the Rules Committee, Senate Advisory Committee on University Affairs from 1999-2003. His professional activities include membership in the American Association of Pathologists, the Arthur Purdy Stout Society of Surgical Pathologists, the American Society of Cytology, the International Association of Medical Science Educators, and the Central Group on Educational Affairs. Dr. Flint has over 100 peer-reviewed publications and has given numerous extramural invited presentations.

Dr. Flint's awards reflect his talents as a teacher. He has received the Residents' Teaching Award (1983), the Medical Student Award for Teaching Excellence (2001), the Elizabeth H. Crosby Award for Teaching in the Basic Sciences (2004), the First Annual Thomas J. Verbedian Award for Service to Medical Students (2005), and the National Golden Apple Award for Teaching Excellence from the American Medical Student Teaching Association (2006).

The Regents now salute this accomplished educator and scholar by naming Andrew Flint professor emeritus of pathology.

Requested by:

Sally J. Churchill, J.D.

Vice President and Secretary of the University

October 2011